
PLO  Secretary-General  urges
international  community  to
act “before it is too late”
Secretary-General  of  the  Palestine  Liberation  Organization
(PLO)’s Executive Committee, Hussein al-Sheikh, urged today
the international community “to act urgently before it is too
late” and to send investigation and protection committees for
the crimes of the occupation.

Al-Sheikh said in a tweet that “the role of the Palestinian
Authority is to achieve the Palestinian national project of
freedom,  independence  and  protection  of  the  Palestinian
people.”

He stressed that the PA “will not accept anything other than
this national and historical role. What we are exposed to is a
fierce, all-out war that requires the unity and cohesion of
our people with all their forces.”
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